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Diocese:  FERNS

	Recommendation
	Action- Progress 

	1.
That on the retirement of the Safeguarding Coordinator, the Designated Person would take full responsibility for the upkeep of all case management files.
	
The Designated Person has full responsibility for the upkeep of all case management files with the support of the Safeguarding Team which meets weekly.  A new walk-in safe has been installed.

	2.
That Bishop Brennan ensures that all case management narrative records are maintained in line with the NBSCCCI template for case file recording.
	
The files are structured in line with NBSCCCI guidelines for case recording.  Each file carries a narrative using the NBSCCCI template.

	3.
That Bishop Brennan, in consultation with the NBSCCCI, would arrange an annual training session for the Advisory Panel on some relevant aspect of their roles and responsibilities.
	
The NBSCCI has announced a training day for Advisory Panels and members have been invited to same.  When the new training is rolled out the Advisory Panel will be updated.

	4.
That Bishop Brennan request the Safeguarding Committee to further develop the Five Year Plan, to include the date on which he has approved and adopted it, clear time targets for implementation of each objective, clear allocation of responsibilities for actions to named personnel, and review and revision arrangements.
	
Bishop Brennan signed and adopted the Five Year Plan in October 2012 and a review is on the agenda for the next Safeguarding Committee meeting on the 12th of March, 2014.  The plan includes second Garda Vetting of all clergy which has been completed, information sessions in all parishes which is ongoing.  Colette attends the Priest Conferences to keep priests up to date on all safeguarding developments.
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